
 
Dear Parents  
 

String Explosion Concert 

 

As part of the Wider Opportunities annual programme, 4LS have been invited to take part in a 

Celebration Concert at the Warwick Arts Centre on Monday 18th May 2015 at 7.00 p.m. This 

will include all the String Wider Opportunities schools within Solihull as well as Solihull Music 

Service’s senior string ensemble- Vivace.   
 

Coaches will be provided from approximately 1.30pm onwards to take pupils from school to the 

Arts centre to rehearse. Each pupil will need to bring a packed tea and a drink in addition to 

their instrument. Pupils will also need to bring a book to read to occupy them during free time. 

Concert dress will be school uniform. 
 

It is anticipated that the concert will finish by 8.00 p.m. and children will need to be collected 

from Warwick Art Centre at this time.  

 

If you wish to attend the concert tickets cost tickets cost £9.50 and £6.50 for concessions 

(i.e. Aged over 60 and fully retired, under 16s and full time students - ID will be required). To 

book please call Warwick Arts Centre Box Office on 024 7652 4524 or book online at  

www.warwickartscentre.co.uk . A £0.50 per ticket booking fee is charged on all bookings except 

on orders of 10 or more tickets in one transaction. Tickets may sell out quickly, so please order 

your tickets as soon as they are released for sale. 
 

If you are happy for your child to attend please send the slip below back latest Monday 13th 

April 2015.  

 

Many Thanks,  

 

Mrs Schroeter  
 

 

Name of child……………………………………… 

 

Class……………………………………………………… 

 

I am happy for my child to attend the ‘String Explosion’ concert on the 18th May and am aware I 

shall need to provide transport back from Warwick Art Centre at 8.00pm. I am also aware I 

need to provide a packed tea and drink for my child.  

 

Signed……………………………………………….   

 

Date…………………………………………………  


